
 

Eleventh Pastoral Letter to the Wesley Church Family  
on current Covid-19 situation (04 February 2022) 
By Rev Raymond Fong, Pastor-in-Charge 
 
 
 
Dear Wesleyans, 
 

How has the new year been for you? I pray for God’s peace and grace to be with you as we 

take the next step to grow as His intentional disciples.  

 

MCCY (Ministry of Culture, Community and Youth) has issued a new advisory dated 31 January 

2022*. Allow me to give you some updates to our services and activities so that we may pray 

and act together in unity of heart and spirit. (*https://www.cpro.gov.sg/resources/advisories/) 

 

For those that are Fully Vaccinated or Exempted 

(Please confirm validity of your vaccination status on the TraceTogether App.) 

1. The latest advisory no longer strongly discourages seniors (persons 60 and above) 

from participating in religious activities and services. Our seniors can return to attend 

and serve if they are medically well and meet the valid vaccination status required. I 

personally look forward to our seniors returning to serve with us as we honour the 

Lord together as a Wesley family. 

 

2. The 7.30am Traditional Service at the Sanctuary will resume on 27 February 2022. 

 

3. Children’s Ministry will progressively return on site by levels from 13 March 2022. We 

seek your understanding to allow us adequate time to prepare for their return so as 

to ensure that all Safe Management Measures are properly adhered to. More details 

will be furnished to parents soon. 

 

4. A new 9.30am Traditional Service will be held at YWCA from 27 February 2022. This 

is to allow more, especially parents of our young people who have returned for 

ministry activities, to attend our on-site worship services. 

 

 



 

For those that are Unvaccinated/Not fully vaccinated 

5. Private worship services for up to a maximum of five persons regardless of 

vaccination status are being looked into. We will update with more information in 

due course. 

 

If you are unable to be on site for worship, please join us via Zoom at our Wesley Worship 

From Home every Sunday at 9.30am (Link: wesley.sg/wfh).  

 

If you need prayer, please send us your prayer requests (Link: wesleymc.org/prayer-needs). 

For pastoral care or ministry concerns, please contact us at: mailbag@wesleymc.org. 

 

Please stay safe and well in our Lord. May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as 

you trust in Him, so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit. 

(Romans 15:13) 

 

Persevering with you, 
 
Rev Raymond Fong 
Pastor-in-Charge 
Wesley Methodist Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Contact / For Enquiries 

Please contact our Director of Administration, Felix Yeo, at:  
Phone (office hours): 6336 1433 Email: mailbag@wesleymc.org 

Address: 5 Fort Canning Road, Singapore 179493 


